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Dear School Board,                                                                  December 1, 2019 

 

Greetings from Big Sky Colony. We are into another quarter of the school year and are 

focused on our goals.  We’ve had visits from the Park Rangers/Americorp, Mr. Andreas, 

Mrs. Salois, and Mr. Bullshoe, Mrs. Conway.  Students are appreciative of the visits 

they’ve had. The Park Rangers had an excellent presentation on land formations and 

erosion, and stations on Blackfeet cultural games and history.  Mr. Andrea’s lessons are 

always beneficial for student behavior and character issues.  

We’ve been getting into the routines of reading, math, social studies and science. The 

students have been hard at work in all areas, including Blackfeet history and culture. 

We hope the amount of snow we had these past days will diminish so that we can enjoy 

our excellent playground and partake of our PE activities outside. We are planning a 

walking visit the Buffalo lake area that pertains to the Blackfeet people’s historical area, 

The Colony was busy with the harvesting of their chickens and swine for the coming 

winter’s Colony/School food program. The small window of provided an opportunity for 

the colony to harvest more of their wheat and other crops.  

  

Our Christmas Programs are on Wednesday, December 11th. The Glendale program is at 

12:15 and the Big Sky Program is going to be at 2:00 pm. We hope the programs go well 

and that all of the programs in town are great. 

 

 

Thanks, 

Willie Sharp, Teacher 

Natasha Siliezar, Teacher/Principal 

Candy Hall, Teacher Aide 

 

 

 

 

 


